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The Honorable Mike Petersen, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 546-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Petersen: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 567 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 567 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 567 would allow restricted drivers, at least 15 years of age but less than 16 years of 

age, to operate motor vehicles while going directly to or from any religious worship service held 

by a religious organization.  

 

 The Kansas Department of Revenue states that enactment of SB 567 would not have a 

fiscal effect on agency operations.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue  


